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My name is Stephanie Anchondo and I am the Foothill Scholarship Coordinator. It is that time of year when we are looking for dedicated individuals to volunteer to be scholarship readers and help determine who the scholarship finalists will be for the 2018-19 awards. This year the process will most likely take place in March.

If you haven't already volunteered to be a reader this year and would like to sign up or get more information, please contact me at anchondostephanie@fhda.edu or (650)949-7247. If you're unsure about whether or not to get involved, here is some information that might help you decide:
· The scholarship reading process is an online process. This means that you can read scholarship applications anywhere you have internet access.
· You can review and rate scholarship applications on your own schedule within a given time frame of several weeks. The process generally requires 10-15 hours of time, depending on how fast you read.
· There are no meetings to attend.
· Serving as a scholarship reader is a very enlightening and rewarding experience! 

I hope you'll all consider participating as this is really "happy" work that directly supports our students.

Thanks in advance,

Stephanie Anchondo
Financial Aid Outreach Coordinator
Foothill College 
650-949-7247
anchondostephanie@fhda.edu


